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Colleague Question – High School Recovery

Jennifer Foster from IL is seeking information regarding High School Credit or High School 
Credit Recovery Programs that are offered through your Adult Education Program.  

Briefly describe your program?
What type of a setting is it offered?  School district, community based organization, etc.  
What curriculum is used?
Are there any distance education materials or a curriculum that is used in these 

programs?  If so, please identify and how it is used (distance ed., hybrid, etc.)
How long are students typically in the program?
If you have any links to information, please share.  Please send information to 

Marilyn.Schmidt@illinois.gov

Jennifer Foster

Illinois Community College Board
Jennifer K. Foster
Associate Vice President for Adult Education and Workforce Development
401 E. Capitol Avenue
Springfield, IL 62701
Telephone:  217-785-0171
Fax:  (217) 558-6700

All NAEPDC News, Views, and Clues are archived at:
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Keep up the good work.  Let me know when we can help.
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